
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stephen Cayetano comes to HART from the US Army Corps of Engineers (USACE) where he 

spent the last 36 years, most recently holding the position of Deputy District Engineer for 

Programs and Project Management and Chief of the Project Management Division of the Honolulu 

District, which is the highest civilian position for the District.  He was responsible for delivering a 

$2.5B Military, Civil Works, Environmental and Construction Program in the State of Hawaii, 

Kwajalein Atoll, Guam, the Commonwealth of the Northern Marianas Islands, American Samoa 

and the Federated States of Micronesia.  He is a Past President of the Hawaii Section of the 

American Society of Civil Engineers, a member of the Honolulu Post of the Society of American 

Military Engineers, and on the Board of Directors of the University of Hawaii Engineering Alumni Association.

Stephen was born in Hawaii and as with many military families and employees of the USACE, he traveled, 
lived and worked in many other parts of the world.  He was responsible for delivering similar programs in 
Japan, Europe and Afghanistan. 
  
Stephen holds a Bachelor’s of Science Degree in Civil Engineering from the University of Hawaii and is a 
licensed Professional Engineer in the State of Hawaii. 

 

The full 20-mile, 21 station rail system is over 57% complete. 

 West Oahu Stations Group (Kualaka’i, Keone’ae, Honouliuli) is 98% complete. 

 Farrington Highway Stations Group (Ho’ae’ae, Pouhala, Halaulani) is 98% complete. 

 Kamehameha Highway Stations Group (Waiawa, Kalauao, Halawa) is 95% complete. 

 Kamehameha Highway resurfacing is 98% complete 

 Airport Guideway and Stations Group (Makalapa, Lelepaua, Ahua, Kahauiki) is 72% complete 

 Core Systems work is 68% complete 

City Center Utilities Relocation (CCUR), about 8% complete, continues day and night utility relocation work to make 

way for the guideway and station structures. Currently Dillingham Boulevard, between Middle Street and Mokauea 

Street, is under controlled access, which means one east-bound and one west-bound lane is open to traffic. Work 

also continues in the Chinatown/Downtown area along Nimitz Highway, as well as work through Kakaako and Ala 

Moana along portions of Halekauwila, Queen and Kona streets.

For more information, please visit the HART website at www.honolulutransit.org. You can also call the 24-hour 

project hotline at (808) 566-2299, or email a question to info@honolulutransit.org. 
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